
       FLO Registration Memo 

Who do I contact if I need help? 

Email abigail@discoverus.org             Call 346.327.7520 

DiscoverU office hours are 9:30am-4:30pm 

Congratulations on your acceptance to a FLO!  Please use this memo 

as an informational guide for your registration. 

FLO Name:  Close Up Virtual: Empowering Girls Voices 

Program 

Location 

Virtual – session link will be emailed upon registration. It’s very important to 

provide a good email. 

Program 

Dates: 

July 26 - 30, 2021 

 

Program 

Times: 

Daily live sessions run from 1:00pm-3:00pm  

 

Registration 

Link 

All students participating in the program must complete their registration with a 

parent or guardian to be eligible to participate. Registration must be completed 

by June 28, 2021. 

 

Visit the Student Enrollment page and enter Enrollment Code: 35556 

Complete the enrollment form and click 'Submit'. 

 

https://www.closeup.org/enroll-by-code-vp/  

 

Financial 

Details: 
This FLO has no cost for Project Explore students and families. 
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